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Orange Class 

October has flown by and we all enjoyed our half term! 

On the last Friday before half term we had our last yoga session. Elsa came to our class to do yoga 

with us. We did a variety of breathing exercises and yoga poses. We also did some games and at the 

end of each session there was time for relaxation.  

We also had a pink day to raise money for breast cancer awareness. First, we played a game to name 

as many pink things as we could think of. After that we played pin the beak on the flamingo, this was 

very hard, but Max managed to get the beak in the right spot. After assembly we also went on a pink 

panther hunt through the school. Ashley found one and won a price. 

In computing we made a variety of art works using Paint. We had also e-safety lessons this was about 

people pretending to be someone else online, we talked about the dangers of talking to people in for 

example a game. 

In Geography we have learnt about different countries in Europe. We especially looked at how to get 

there, capital cities, landmarks and the climate. This month we have learnt about France, Spain and 

Sweden. 

 

 


